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Placerville, CA – A Placerville man died after being involved in a single vehicle collision at the intersection of 
Madrone Court and Sarden Drive. 
 
On Wednesday August 12th, 2020 at approximately 11:03 PM, Placerville Police Officers responded to 
assist personnel from El Dorado County Fire with vehicle fire at 1012 Sarden Drive.  The vehicle was found 
to be occupied by a single occupant.   
 
The occupant was identified as 75 year old Lee Fisher.  Mr. Fisher was pronounced deceased at the scene 
of the collision.   
 
A preliminary investigation determined that the fire was the result of a single vehicle collision. 
 
The collision and subsequent vehicle fire are still under investigation, but drugs or alcohol are not 
suspected as a contributing factor in the collision. 
 
The Placerville Police Department sends our heartfelt condolences to the family and friends of Mr. Fisher.   


